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Subj: Re: H-1B
Date: 3/31/2014 3:04:54 P.M. Eastern Daylight Time

From: pini.shoval@gmail.com
To: paultshane@aol.com
Dear Paul,

As I've mentioned before, I'm keeping my fingers crossed and my hopes up...

Regardiess of the outcome, | would like to thank you for your efforts and dedication to professionalism.
It's been a pleasure to communicate with you throughout the process.

Pini.

On Mar 31, 2014 9:59 PM, <paultshane@aol.com> wrote:
" Dear Pini,

Everything is good. Your document has been sent UPS to arrive at Immigration tomorrow. Keeping all fingers
. crossed.

Regards,
Paul

Paul T. Shane

' Immigration Attorney

- Suite 350, One Gateway Center
. 300 Washington Street

Newton, MA 02458-5802

(617) 965-1553

[ Original Message-----

. From: Pini Shoval <pini.shoval@gmail.com>

. To: PaulTShane <PaulTShane@aol.com>

- Cc: Karl_Rockwell <Karl_Rockwell@yahoo.com>; Karl Rockwell <karl_rockwell@hotmail.com>
Sent: Mon, Mar 31, 2014 2:40 pm

Subject: Re: H-1B

Hi Paul,

Was everything sent?

Are we good?

On Mar 30, 2014 6:47 PM, <PaulTShane@aol.com> wrote:
All set and ready to go out tomorrow.

Regards,
Paul Shane

Paul T. Shane

Independent Law Offices

.| Suite 350, 3rd floor

- | One Gateway Center

.| Washington Street

Newton, MA 02458-2802, USA

Telephone: 617-965-1553
Fax: 617-965-9697
E-mail: paultshane@aol.com

In a message dated 3/30/2014 11:41:06 A.M. Eastern Daylight Time, pini.shoval@gmail.com writes:

Monday, March 31, 2014 AOL: PaulTShane



3/31/2014 Re: H-1B for Luna Zhang

From: Luna Zhang <luna.zhang@theacademy.ac>
To: paultshane <paultshane@aol.com>
Subject: Re: H-1B for Luna Zhang
Date: Mon, Mar 31, 2014 1:28 pm

Thank you very much, Paul, it has been a pleasure working with you.
Hope all will go welll All my fingers are crossed!

Luna

Marketing and Communication Specialist
The Academy at Harvard Square(TAHS)
30 JFK St., Cambridge, MA 02138
617-492-2722 (Work), 607-379-5678 (Cell)
www .theacademy.ac

On Mon, Mar 31, 2014 at 12:16 PM, <paultshane@aol.com> wrote:
- Dear Luna,

Everything has been taken care of.
Thank you.

,, Regards,

- Paul

" Paul T. Shane

- Immigration Attorney

- Suite 350, One Gateway Center
300 Washington Street

- Newton, MA 02458-5802

. (617) 965-1553

- ——-Original Message--—

- From: Luna Zhang <luna.zhang@theacademy.ac>
- To: paultshane <PaulTShane@aol.com>

. Sent: Mon, Mar 31, 2014 11:32 am

- Subject: Re: H-1B for Luna Zhang

Hi Paul,

Just wanted to check in, let me know if you need anything. You may contact me through Email or phone
- throughout the day.

- Also please double check if you have the updated copy of my resume and support letter in the package.
- Thank you.

© Luna

Marketing and Communication Specialist
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